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SouthFields residents to meet Sept. 17

	The next quarterly meeting of the SouthFields Village Residents' Group will be will be Sept. 17.

Residents of SouthFields Village, Anthem and the surrounding area are invited to attend to hear the usual updates. The key

developer for the initial commercial core will be represented to provide an update on what's coming and when. This will also be a

great opportunity for residents to provide feedback on what businesses and services the community will support.
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